6/30/2017 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - RE: [EXTERNAL] TR77 at NH2

STATE OF
COLORADO Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

RE: [EXTERNAL] TR77 at NH2

1 message

Tennyson, Tony (Colowyo) <ttennyson@tristategt.org> Fri, Jun 30, 2017 at 8:06 AM
To: "Bowles - DNR, Brock" <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Mr. Bowles,

Tri-State Generation and Transmission Association, Inc. (Tri-State), on behalf of the New Horizon Mine (Permit No. C-1981-008),
respectfully requests a decision date extension for TR-77 until August 31, 2017. If you should have any concerns with this request
please feel free to contact me at your convenience. Thanks.

Tony

From: Bowles - DNR, Brock [mailto:brock.bowles@state.co.us]
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 8:02 AM

To: Tennyson, Tony (Colowyo)

Subject: [EXTERNAL] TR77 at NH2

Tony,
Today is the decision date for TR77 at New Horizon.
Do you want to extend the decision date?

Brock

Brock Bowles

Environmental Protection Specialist

COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
w Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x8142 | F 303.832.8106 | C 720.774.0040
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
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